
Lyndon B. Johnson Sworn in as POTUS
With Hand on Catholic Missal

According to numerous websites, when Lyndon B. Johnson was sworn in on Air
Force One by Federal Judge Sarah T. Hughes as 36th President of the United
States on November 22, 1963, just 2 hours and 8 minutes after JFK was
assassinated, Johnson’s hand was not on a Bible, it was on a Roman Catholic
Missal!

A Missal is a book containing all the prayers and responses necessary for
celebrating the Mass throughout the year. I used to have one when I went to
St. Florian’s Catholic Church in Chicago.

Johnson swearing an oath of allegiance to the American Constitution with his
hand on a Roman Missal is confirmed on
https://catholicism.org/lbj-sworn-in-not-with-hand-on-bible-but-on-catholic-m
issal.html and on
https://www.praytellblog.com/index.php/2018/11/22/on-this-day-lbj-sworn-in-wi
th-a-pocket-missal/ and on many other websites.

Is there any significance to this? I think it may be further evidence that
the USA is run by the Vatican, and not by Jewish Zionist international
bankers as some affirm. JFK had become hinderance to the Vatican’s plan for
global conquest. He was taken out by the CIA according to recent reports by
Tucker Carlson, Megyn Kelly, and other notable journalists.

So what if there wasn’t a Bible on Air Force One? In my opinion, just the
fact Johnson didn’t want to wait to get a Bible to be used for the swearing
in ceremony shows his disregard for God, Jesus Christ, the Word of God, and
American Christian tradition. He could have waited till they returned to
Washington DC to have the ceremony. But no, he used a book published by the
Church of Rome instead. Don’t you find that incrediblely disrespectful and
even blasphemous? I do.

How many Americans know this? Even if they heard it before, how many remember
it? I sure didn’t.
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Thank you to Christian J. Pinto for pointing this out on his Noise of Thunder
Radio podcast!

http://www.noiseofthunderradio.com/noise-of-thunder-radio-show/2023/6/22/notr-jesuits-open-mosque-at-georgetown-university-62223.html
http://www.noiseofthunderradio.com/noise-of-thunder-radio-show/2023/6/22/notr-jesuits-open-mosque-at-georgetown-university-62223.html

